
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL LOCATION 
 

 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the  

BAWSCA Board of Directors on  

September 19, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

WILL BE HELD  

 

in the Wind Room  

of the Foster City Community Building, 1000 E. Hillsdale Blvd. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please call the  

BAWSCA office at (650) 349-3000. 

 

 

 
 

 

  


